FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000 (FOIA)/

ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 (EIR)
· Land adjacent to Knighton Cottage Portland Towers

Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

Under the freedom of information act 2000, I request that you share this ‘irrefutable’ evidence that you have mentioned.
Answer:
Details of the application 20152157 including the communication relating to commencement of the development (it is listed as ‘correspondence post case closed’) can be viewed on the Council’s website, by visiting the link below:

https://planning.leicester.gov.uk/Planning/Display/20152157
This letter therefore acts as a refusal notice under Section 21 of the FOIA and Regulation 6(1)(b) of EIR, namely the information is made publicly accessible to the applicant by other means/ in another form or format.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk

Leicester City Council

City Hall, 115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ

Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
